
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

February 27, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Purchase of Vehicle for LCTC 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of a vehicle for the LCTC Construction Trades program, for a cost not to 
exceed $81,000 as allowed through the 61c grant.  
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
The reason for a purchase order not to exceed $81,000 is the high turnover of vehicle 
inventory.  This vehicle (F550 or F600) will be used for hauling construction trades 
equipment to and from approved construction sites. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The purchase will be funded through 61C Grant funds.  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs and District Services. 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
  
 
KE/ms 
 


	February 27, 2023

